
 
 
 

 

March 12th, 2024 

 

 

 

Dear Friends, 

  

I send you all my best wishes for this year’s Festival of Color!  

  

Spring is a time of new beginnings. Trees start to bud, flowers bloom, and new life sprouts up all around 

us. Holi, with its vibrant hues, is the perfect occasion to come together and celebrate this season of hope 

and growth, as we unite in the spirit of community and friendship.    

   

I would like to thank Latha Sambamurti, Harry Terhanian, all the Northwest Share and Vedic Cultural 

Center volunteers, King County Parks, and the City of Redmond for their continued commitment to 

hosting this staple event in our region. I also extend my gratitude to all the artists and performers for 

sharing their incredible talents with us! 

 

Wishing everyone a vibrant and joyous Holi, as you come together not only with friends and family to 

throw color, but with our whole community. I hope everyone enjoys the performances, activities, and 

food. 

  

Happy Holi!  

  

Sincerely,  

 

 

 
Suzan K. DelBene 

Member of Congress, WA-01 

 


